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2" December, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

| trust that this letter finds you well and all ready for the holy season of Christmas and the celebrations
of the New Year. Thank you for your continued support of St Mary of the Angels Secondary College
as we continue to grow and develop as a Catholic education community. To our new parents and
families in 2023, we extend a very warm welcome and trust that your time with us will be affirming
and life giving for you and your child/children.

Student reports will be available for access via PAM from Thursday 8" December, 2022.
Parents/Guardians can log into PAM with your user name and password and the reports can be found
in the Student Assessment & Reporting sideboard. Please contact the College if you are having trouble
accessing PAM.

Please note that any student who has completed a subject for which they will receive an external
statement of completion (eg. VCAA , GO TAFE) will not receive an end of semester report for that
subject.

Our Bus Operations Manager, Camille Montgomery has asked me to let you know that there will be a
letter forwarded in mid January advising of pick up locations and times for your child.

The College office will re-open on Monday 23" January, 2023.

Please note the following key dates:
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Year 7 Tuesday 31 January, 2023 First Day, induction program.
Monday 6" February, 2023 Welcome BBQ at 5.00 pm (please note students will
remain at school between 3.30 pm and 5.00 pm)
Year 8 Wednesday 1 February, 2023 First Day, induction program
Year 9 Wednesday 1% February, 2023 First Day, induction program
Year 10 Wednesday 1% February, 2023 First Day, induction program
Year1l Tuesday 31 January 2023 Depart for Year 11 Retreat / Urban Experience
Thursday 2" February, 2023 Return from Year 11 Retreat / Urban Experience
Friday 3" February, 2023 Normal classes commence
Year12  Tuesday 31% January, 2023 Depart for Year 12 Retreat
Wednesday 1° February, 2023 Return from Year 12 Retreat
Thursday 2" February, 2023 Year 12 Induction Day (at SMOTA)
Friday 3" February, 2023 Normal classes commence

A happy, holy and safe Christmas to one and all.
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Matt Carver

Principal
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